No. IPH (A) 1(A).1-2/2018
Government of Himachal Pradesh
[rrigation and Public Health Department

From

The Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

o

To _
All Superintending Engineers

IPH Circles in Himachal Pradesh
Dated Shimla-2, the ¢ { c L%

Subject Regarding merging the few panchayats falling under IPH Sub
divisions in order to re-organize the Sub divisions of this State

I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that it is being
brought to the notice of the Govt. time and again by the public representatives that after
delimitation of constituencies, a peculiar situation with regard to IPH Sub Divisions is

being faced. Major portion of some Constituencies fall in one Sub division or other.

To take a holistic view, you are, requested to make liaison with public
representatives in this matter and send suggestions/proposals through the ENC (IPH).

So as to align the various assembly constituencies with the IPH Divisions as far as

| possible.

Yours faithfully,

(Man Moh%l)

Deputy Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-2628482

Endst. No. As above Dated Shimla-171002, the June, 2018

Copy forwarded to the ENC(IPH) with the request that after collecting/
receiving suggestions/proposals from all SEs a comprehensive proposal be sent to this
department for taking further decision in the matter at Govt. level.

(Man Mohan Jassal)

- Deputy Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-2628482



